KARATINA UNIVERSITY
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR
(ACADEMIC, RESEARCH AND STUDENTS’ AFFAIRS)

TEL: +254 0716135171/0723683150 P.0O. Box 1957-10101, KARATINA
INTERNAL MEMO

From: Registrar (ARSA) Date: 5t March, 2021

To: First Year Students (2020 intake) Ref: KarU/Rg.ARSA/1/Vol. 6

SUBJECT: POSTPONED VICE CHANCELLOR’S ADDRESS TO FIRST YEAR
STUDENTS OF 2020/2021 ACADEMIC YEAR

Further to the Communication made on 2nd March 2021 on the above subject,
students are hereby informed that the Vice Chancellor’s address scheduled on
Monday, 8t March 2021 has been postponed to a later date due to
unavoidable circumstances. A new date for the event will be communicated.

Thank you.
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Copy to: Vice Chancellor
Deputy Vice Chancellor (ARSA)
Deputy Vice Chancellor (PFA)
Registrar (PA)
Ag. Finance Officer
Deans of Schools
Ag. Director ICT
Security Officer
Schools Administrative Assistants



